
Comment from Katrina Carlton 

The question of whether or not we should mandate a collection of data from testing AV is in my 
opinion, not a question at all. We should require stringent collection of data. The testing phase of 
these vehicles will be paramount to showing the American public that these vehicles will be safe on 
our roadways. The cost to the manufacture should be a non-issue as you cannot put a price on a 
human life 

 


